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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Heng Fai Enterprises Limited (“Company”) is pleased to announce that the 

Company was notified today that a substantial international institutional fund (“Fund”) bought 

4,200,000 ordinary shares of the Company (“Shares”) on 28 March 2014 at an average price of 

HK$0.421 per Share.   Following the above transaction, the Fund now holds 184,140,000 Shares 

representing 5.11% of the Company's issued share capital.  
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